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This report contains information that is required by the U.S. Department of Education.

Hamline University was awarded $1,285,114 by the U.S. Department of Education (Ed) in

accordance with Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide emergency financial aid

grants to students. President Miller authorized, and the University submitted to Ed, a

Certification and Agreement document with the assurance that the University has used or

intends to use no less than 50 percent of CARES Act funds received to provide aid. These funds

were fully dedicated to supporting emergency financial aid grants to students.

On May 6, 2020, the total number of students at Hamline who were eligible to participate in

programs under Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965, and thus eligible to

receive a CARES Act emergency financial award, was determined to be 2,165, which included

1,647 undergraduate and 518 graduate students.

The distribution of CARES Act emergency financial aid grants to students is n退、耰 ts.



was invited to complete an application, indicating their expenses related to the disruption of

campus operations due to coronavirus. Eligible students who reported allowable expenses were

determined to be candidates for a CARES Act emergency grant. Finally, grant award amounts

were set in a consistent manner based upon each applicant's AY2020 expected family

contribution and enrollment percentage. Eligible students with the highest levels of need

received a second award in the fall of 2020.

The following table presents the final 2020 CARES Act expected family contribution (EFC)

categories, number of students in each category who were provided an award(s), and total

awarded amount ranges.
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